
October 30th 2009 
 
Dear Heidelberg Alumni in Montreal: 
 
I hope you all had a good summer. Time has flown since our last meeting in May at the 
residence of the German Consul-General, where some of you will remember that we spoke 
about an informal "Stammtisch" gathering as one way for Montreal-based alumni to keep in 
touch. I would now like to take up that idea again and invite you to join me at the bistro bar of 
the MAA Sports Club in Downtown Montreal (2070 rue Peel, Montreal H3A 1W6) at 7 pm 
on Tuesday, the 10th of November 2009. Please feel free to bring your partner.  
 
Representatives of alumni clubs from Canada, USA, France, Greece, Luxemburg and Mexico 
are planning to meet for an Alumni seminar in Heidelberg from the 17th - 20th of November. 
Our Stammtisch is thus timely for us "Montrealers" to gather thoughts concerning future 
activities of HACA. I will gladly pass on your ideas to Silke Rodenberg, director of 
Heidelberg Alumni International and organizer of the seminar. 
 
I look forward to you joining me at such short notice. Please confirm your attendance. Thank 
you very much.  
 
Sincerely 
Mo Klinkert 
 
 


